
The 
Spring Edition Issue 1: January 2016 

BGSU has 
participated in 

Recyclemania for 
13 years! 

 
RecycleMania 

began in Feb. 2001 
when a couple of 

schools decided to 

challenge one 
another to increase 

recycling in their 
residence and 
dining halls.  

In 2015, 394 

colleges and 
universities 

participated in the 

tournament. 
 

Stay tuned for 
Recyclemania 2016, 
which kicks off on 

February 7th! 

Did You Know? 

“Once Upon a Desk” 
is an event that takes 
place each month at 

BGSU, where you can 
pick up FREE school 
supplies and other 

things you need! 
 

Reduction and reuse 
are the most effective 

ways you can save 
natural resources, 

protect the 
environment and save 

money  

Brought to you by the Office of Campus Sustainability 

www.bgsu.edu/sustainability 

The best way to reduce 
waste is to not create it 

in the first place.  

Choose re-used! 
To learn more about the 
effects of consumerism 

check out  
The Story of Stuff:      

www.storyofstuff.org 

Need More School Sup-

Interested in volunteering? 

Contact greenbg@bgsu.edu 

 

The next Once Upon a Desk supply 

giveaway will be held  

Friday, January 22nd from  

11am to 1pm in the  

Harshman Community Room, 

which is located across from the 

Best Western on Wooster Street 

Scan the QR code to learn about 
sustainability at BGSU! 


